JSTRALIAN NATIONAL KENNEL COUNCIL

P.O. Box 285, Red Hill South, Vic 3937

Ph: 015 304 338 Fax: (059) 89 6343



CORR-053.ANK

19th November 1993.

Mrs. A. Balcombe, Secretary, National Belgian Shepherd Dog Council (Australia), 5 Roberts Road, Cranbourne, Vic., 3977.

Dear Mrs. Balcombe.

At our recent November Conference, the subject of the interbreeding of Belgian Shepherds was discussed and it was unanimously resolved that the matter be deferred from decision and subsequently referred back to the Belgian Shepherd Clubs. This letter is to notify you of two things in relation to this matter. The first is that the moratorium on the interbreeding of Belgian Shepherds is to be extended until a decision is made.

However, Mr. Malcolm Banks of the New Zealand Kennel Club was in attendance at the Conference as an observor and he brought to our attention that if Australia is indeed interbreeding Belgian Shepherds, they will not be accepted into New Zealand. Miss Pat Cooper of the New South Wales Canine Council also advised the Committee that this is also true of the United States of America. It was subsequently thought appropriate to notify you and your Council of this matter.

Would you please also make note of the the change of contact, address, telephone and fax number of the ANKC, effective immediately.

- Wel-

Yours Faithfully,

Felicity Wischer Secretary ANKC

COPY